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Dear city council members,

I am very much against banning city camping. Where do you tell someone with no place to call home to go? The
enforcement & sweeps have cost more than housing people.

Why not compete with other cities to be the most livable city no matter what your income is? Give people housing,
hygiene, garbage service, food, clothing, job training, mental health services, drug treatment...stop criminalizing
poverty.

Sincerely,
Amy Iannone
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